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Mass Schedule 
Monday to Friday 8:30 a.m. 

Tuesday to Thursday 5:30 p.m. 
 

1st Saturday Mass 12:00 p.m. 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 8:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 
 

Confession: Wednesday 6:00-6:45 p.m. 
Saturday 3:00-4:00 p.m. 

Contact the office for private confession. 
 

Adoration:  
Tuesday 9 a.m. to 9 p.m.-Adoration Chapel 

Wednesday 9 a.m. to 9 p.m.-Church 

 Weekly Meetings /Events 

Apr. 16 Revelations Bile Study  9:15am 
Apr. 16 Finance Meeting 10am-FH 
Apr 16 Troop of St George 6pm-SH 
Apr. 17 Bible & the Virgin Mary 6:30pm –FH 
Apr. 18 Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible   
                 6:30pm- FH     
Apr. 18 Choir 7:30pm-Choir RM 
Apr. 20-21 Bethlehem Wood Carving 

April 14, 2024 

Rev .  Joseph Minuth   

Safe Environment  
Certification  

DID YOU KNOW? The Diocese of 
Salt Lake City requires all adults 
(<18) and youth minors (12 to 17) 

in contact (with or around)  
minors and vulnerable adults in 

our parishes and schools to  
complete trainings and  

background checks.  
Recertification of these trainings 

and background checks are  
every 3 years for adults, and  

every year for youth minors. This 
is just one of the efforts  

undertaken by our diocese to  
protect our children and  

vulnerable adults. For more  
information about child safety in 
the Diocese of Salt Lake City, visit 

https://www.dioslc.org/offices/
office-of-safe-environment.  



 

 

Adoration  
Catherine Weatherly 

 
Altar Society  

Karen Fawbush 
 

Bereavement Ministry 
Joanne Smith 

 
Director  of Faith Formation 

Carl Leuschner 
 

Choir 
Dr. Myron Patterson 

 
Coffee Service 

Barbara Larsen 
 

DDD Chair 
Susan Mathis 

HFCCW 
Judy Mellot 

 

Fellowship Committee  
Mary Ann Atkin 

 
K of C Grand Knight 
Michael  McMahon 

 
Parish Council 

Jeanette Smyth 
 

Luke TwoForty  
Kelsey Bird 

 
Ministry Scheduling  

Karen Fawbush 
 

Prayer Chain 
Patti Hambleton 

 
RCIA/Homebound Ministry  

Nelda Troyer 
 

Safe Environment 
Carl Leuschner 

 
Troop of St. George  

Cooper Remkes 
 

Ushers 
Dave Donahoe 

 
Youth Group 

Kersten  Dowling  
 
 

(Contact the Parish Office for  
telephone numbers.) 

Parish Ministries 
Weekly Collections 

April 6th & 7th 

Sunday  Offertory $10,505 

         Maintenance $1,440 

Online Giving $7,649 

        Maintenance $340 

     
 

Apr. 13 — Apr. 20 

Saturday 5:00pm        Matthew Hambleton 
 Apr. 13                                                    

Sunday   8:00am          Holy Family Parishioners  
Apr. 14   10:30pm        Mary Shiramizu 

Monday 8:30am              Christopher Penka  
Apr. 15 

Tuesday  8:30am              Jean Moore  
Apr. 16   5:30pm               Louise McNally 

Wednesday  8:30am           Karen & Joe Cousineau   
Apr. 17  5:30pm      Kathy Carr 

Thursday   8:30am     
Apr. 18   5:30pm          Madson Family 

Friday  8:30am             Angelina (Friday) Salas               
Apr. 19   

Saturday 5:00 pm        Angie Buccheri 
Apr. 20                                                    

For information 
about online giving, 
please contact the 
office or visit our 
web site at HFutah.org 

Betty Jo Joseph & Jean Salin 

Congratulation and Welcome to the members of our Catholic Faith! 
Myles, Brittany, and Robert Wells, Mckaley Ferrin,  Araya Pabon, Joseph  

Cho, Julie, Nelson, Jessica Williams, Molly Hawkins, Brian Hawkins,  
Grace Maxine Carmean, Christopher Anthony Carmean, Christina Monteiro,  

Diogo Monteiro, Maggie Chittur, and Brock Taylor. 
This past weekend they celebrated the Rite of Christian Initiation at the Easter Vigil.  

This is an exciting moment as they receive the Sacrament of Initiation.  
Please pray for them as they continue walking this faith journey. 



 

 

News and Upcoming Events  

Sunday Readings:  Acts 3:13-15, 17-19; Ps 4:2, 7-8, 9;  1 Jn 2:1-5a; Lk 24:35-48 

E u c h a r i s t   

A d o r a t i o n   

The Blessed Sacrament is 
the heart of the Catholic 
Faith.  Please help us fill va-
cancies on Tuesdays at 
12pm, 1pm, 3 pm, 5pm and 
7pm and on Wednesdays 
10am, and 1pm. Please email  
Adoration@hfutah.org to sign up for an 
hour. 

Many people give 

up reading the Bible  

because it seems so 

complicated. 

Unlocking the  

Mystery of the Bible 

helps you to get the 

“big picture” of the Bible by showing how fourteen nar-

rative books of the Bible tell the complete story from 

Adam and Eve to Christ and the Church. 

Classes begin Apr. 18 at 6:30pm in Federal Hall. The cost 

is $27  it includes workbook, timeline bookmark, and 

one year access to lectures at Ascention.com. Please 

bring a bible with you to class. 

For more information contact Janet  at 801-479-5494 

Bethlehem Wood Carving will be 
here next weekend. 
After all Masses, 
please stop by to see 
the amazing carvings. 
All proceeds from the 
sales help support 
Catholic’s in Bethlehem, that is facing 
hardship because of the clashes in 
the Middle East. For many of these 
families the making and selling of 
these gifts is their livelihood. Please 
show your support. 

In today's digital age, scams are too common.  
Here are some key pointers to help you identify 
and avoid email and phone scams:  

Be skeptical of phone calls and emails asking 
you for money or personal info, even you know 

the person. In fact, they may not be the persons they claim to be. 

Watch for urgent or immediate requests for personal information 
or some form of action. If you feel this may be an authentic request, 
get their information and verify it with someone you trust. If they deny 
you this information, it’s probably a scam. 

Beware of Threats or Pressure Tactics. Scammers use fear tactics to 
coerce victims. They may threaten legal action, claim your account has 
been compromised, or promise unrealistic rewards. Take a step back 
and assess the situation calmly before proceeding.  

Be careful of precise payment instructions. While Father Joseph 
gladly accepts gift certificates (wink wink), he’ll never urgently request 
you to send them to him, especially by email. Also beware if the claim 
is asked to be kept confidential. 

Trust Your Instincts: If something seems wrong, it probably is.  

Congratulations on the arrival of 
your precious little one! We are 
delighted to offer our support and 
guidance for your baby’s baptism. 

Baptism is a beautiful sacrament 
that welcomes your child into the 
loving embrace of the Catholic community.  

To prepare for this, we hold classes on the first 
Sunday of each month after the 10:30 am Mass, 
led by Paula. These classes last approximately 
one hour and thirty minutes. 

Please ensure both parents and godparents attend 
these classes. If the baptism is to take place at  
another parish, we provide letters confirming 
your class attendance. If you or the godparent 
took the class at another parish, we kindly ask for 
a similar letter to ensure proper documentation. 

Please Paula at pkashiwaeda@gmail.com to let 
her know you’ll be there.  

Rumors, rumors! It seems there were rumors that 
we only work with certain funeral homes. This is 

not true. All northern Utah funeral homes and 
mortuaries have been a pleasure to work with. 

Holy Family would like to thank those 

who donated such beautiful liturgical 

items! These include the new gor-

geous Gospel cover we first saw this 

Easter, as well as the beautiful altar 

bookstand, censer, monstrance, and 

altar cross, as well as other donations 

that make the liturgy more reverent. 

If you are interested in a making a 

such a contribution, please talk to Fr. 

Joseph. Items of interest could be new 

altar server vestments, processional 

torches, standing Advent wreath, or long candlelighters, to 

name a few things. Again, thank you! 


